
WINDSOR CHARTER TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING – AUGUST 10, 2011 

MEETING ROOM – 7:00 P.M. 
 

 
 
Meeting was called to order by Chairperson Dave Kubicek. 
Present: Kubicek, Borucki, Blair, Bredin, Burton, Johnson, Pray 
Absent: none 
Also present: Jim Foulds, CPS 
 
No public present. 
 
Minutes of June meeting were approved. 
 
Blair gave report from Township Board. 
 
Borucki gave report from the workshop he attended. 
 
DANGEROUS BUILDING ORDINANCE: 
 
Discussion held on the proposed ordinance that was written by the Township  
Attorney.  Resident Kern Slucter shared his thoughts on some of the problems within 
the ordinance which he had shared with Township Board.  He feels that the township 
needs this ordinance but not as written. 
 
The discussion led to the feeling that we also need the enforcement code and ticketing. 
This would all be one package.  There is already one page in the ordinance for this 
process. 
 
Borucki moved and Johnson seconded to send any suggestions to Clerk by August 
19, 2011 and then return the proposed ordinance to Township Board as they then 
should send it back to Attorney for revisions.  Carried unanimously. 
 
No public comments. 
 
With no further business Borucki moved and Johnson seconded to adjourn the 
Meeting.  Carried unanimously.  Adjourned at 7:55 PM. 
 
 
      Linda Towsley, Clerk 


